
Your privacy is important to us. 

Blueburra is committed to the protection of personal information. 

We respect your rights to privacy under the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth) (the ‘Act’) and in 
accordance with the Act, we are compliant with its requirements in respect of the 
collection, management and disclosure of your personal information. 

Personal information in this policy has the meaning given to it under the Act. In 
summary, it is any information that can be used to personally identify you. 

You do not have to provide personal information to us. However, this may affect your 
use of our Site or any products and services offered on it or by us. 

Some information is automatically collected when this website is accessed. You may 
also provide information voluntarily through on-line forms and e-mail for specific 
service delivery purposes. 

We use information for the purpose it was supplied, and such information will not be 
disclosed to any third party unless required by law. When you visit this website our 
internet Service Provider’s standard web logs record anonymous information for 
statistical purposes only, including the date and time of your visit to the site, pages you 
accessed, type of browser you are using, referring site and internet address of the 
server accessing our site. 

 Why We Collect Personal Information 

Personal information is collected for the purposes of providing services to you and 
managing our relationship with you. This occurs when for example, you seek legal 
advice from us, attend a seminar, sign up to receive information from us or provide 
services to us. We may also collect personal information from our clients, where that 
information is necessary to act for them. We may use your personal information as 
required by or authorised by law. 

 Security 

The internet is inherently insecure.  Accordingly, we cannot provide any assurance 
regarding the security of transmission of information you communicate to us online. 
Whilst, we take reasonable steps to ensure the security of all information that we 
collect, we cannot guarantee that the information you supply will not be intercepted 
while being transmitted over the Internet. Accordingly, any personal information or 
other information which you provide to us online is transmitted at your own risk. 

 Changes to this Privacy Statement 

As technology is constantly changing, as is the law and marketplace practices, this 
privacy policy may change from time to time. Any updated versions of this privacy 
policy will be posted on our website and will be effective from the date of posting. 



This privacy policy was last updated in October 2021. 

 Further Information 

If you have any questions about this privacy policy or any concerns regarding our 
security practices, please contact us via the contact details found on our website. 

 


